Parents/Guardians of Students in the AfterCats Program:
     The staff of the AfterCats Program do not have access to student medication kept in the school nurse’s office or school office after school hours or during AfterCats field trips.  We need the parent/guardian to provide the AfterCats program with medication if your child has asthma, diabetes, a severe allergy, seizure disorder, or other condition which may require emergency medication to be administered while they are attending the AfterCats Program.  AfterCats staff will not be permitted to administer non-emergent medications.  
     Thank you for your cooperation and understanding of this matter. 
